
  

                                                  Firearms 
 

Directive #4-67  December 12, 1967 
Issued by:  Edward B. McConnell 

 
The Attorney General requests that in appeals taken pursuant to N.J.S.A. 2C:58-

4e from the denial of a permit to purchase firearms or pursuant to N.J.S.A. 2C:58-3d 
from the denial of a permit to carry a pistol or revolver, notice of the date set for hearing 
be given (a) to the County Prosecutor if the denial was by the Chief of Police of a 
municipality, or (b) to the Attorney General if the denial was by the Superintendent of 
the State Police. 

Your cooperation in giving such notice in these matters will be appreciated. 
 
 
 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

The statutory citations have been updated.  N.J.S. 2A:151-34 has been changed to N.J.S.A. 
2C:58-4e and N.J.S.A 2A:151-44 has been changed to N.J.S.A. 2C:58-3d to conform to the 1979 
amendments.  The name of the contact person at the Attorney General's Office has been deleted. 
 
  
 


